OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RID BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

January 19, 1961

0i] Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa Fs, New Mexico

Attnd Mr. Ralph Trujillo
Dear Mr. Trujtllo:

We have had an inguiry from Mr. W.K. Carr regarding cancellation
oy the plugging bond on the Carr, Lauth & Brown #1 Santa Fe
Jocated in the SWi Nk Section 21-1EN-EV.

Our file indicates that all required information has been filed

and that the well has deen properly plugged and abandoned.

Will you please notify Mr. Carr of the cancellation of the above
pond. Mr. Carr's address i1s: P.0. Box 3311, Durango, Colorado.

Yours very truly

Zmery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAt ks

cct Ilr. /. B. Carr
Durange, Colorado
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W. E. CARR
GEOLOGIST
P. 0, BOX33I1 cH7-3078
206 CENTURY BUILDING
DURANGO, COLORADO

January 7, 1961

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Form C-105, in quintuplicate, is furnished herewith on the
Carr, Lauth & Brown No. 1 Santa Fe, located in the SW NW section
28-T16N~-R6W, McKinley County, New Mexico. Forms Nos. C-102 and
C-103 were mailed at an earlier date.

Also enclosed are two copies of the Electrical Survey on
the above well.

Any advice you would offer, as to the procedure we should
follow in order to obtain a release on the one-well plugging
bond covering this well,will certainly be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

;) 7 Cor

W. Ee Carr

enclosures
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